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No matter what level of skill anyone has when it comes to taking pictures, the end 
result is the fact that we are capturing a piece of history every time the lens of the 
camera clicks, and then hey presto, history is made. 
 
Within the photography group there are service users who have over the years gained 
a vast amount of satisfaction from working together and developing skills that are 
always available to pass on to the next generation of would be photographers.  
 
The wonderful thing about this group is that it does in itself create a network of 
friendship and social inclusion far beyond the realms of just taking pictures. 

 
Learning how to use different techniques with the camera and then working on a 
computer to refine the captured images are skills that can be gained by everyone. The 
joy of seeing the finished picture and then printing out and sometimes framing your 
photographs can be very rewarding and empowering.  
 
The knowledge that the existing members of the group have gained from all of their 
efforts is testament to the commitment and dedication that they have put in to 
bringing out the best of every photographic situation. 
 
The photography group is for anyone who would like to go out and about to different 
locations and capture images in all their glory. All you need is a digital camera and 
you are ready to go. 
 
We will also teach you how to restore those old photo’s that were taken many years 
ago and are covered with marks and cracks, by scanning the pictures into a computer 
and editing the images with software that will bring them back to their former glory. 
 
Every so often we will hold exhibitions of the work that has been produced by the 
Camera Group to let the public see the results that have been achieved by our 
members’ this will also give us the opportunity to explore new ventures and 
innovative ways of engaging outside sources to participate and volunteer their time 
in different ways to support this much loved and highly attended group. 
 

 
If you feel that this activity would be of interest to you then please contact us for 
more information. 


